

Eastbrook Primary Academy

Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock Tel: 01273 874050



Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk
Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk

13th November 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

Yours sincerely

Please return to the office

We have arranged for the children in YR. Y1 and Y2 to have 'West End in Schools' come and perform **Jack and the Beanstalk** as a Christmas treat. This will be on Monday 17^{th} December.

The pantomimes in the past have always been very exciting for the children and are thoroughly enjoyed by all.

This event will be subsidised by our PTA but we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 per child to cover the balance of the cost.

